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May 25, 2020 
 

Dear New Kindergarten Families, 

  

Welcome to North Ridge!  We are excited to get to know all of you!  As you know, during this time we are 

unable to meet face-to-face for our Welcome to Kindergarten event so we are sending you this email to start 

our communication with you.  In this email you will find: 

  

- A link to our Sway presentation introducing us and our school 

- An attached copy of our Kindergarten Parent Handbook 
  

At this time, we are still waiting for to hear when we will be able to give you the Welcome to Kindergarten bag 

and the September gradual entry schedule.  Please add your email address to the parent email list which can 

be found on our school website so you will continue to receive updated information. 

  

Link to our “Welcome to Kindergarten” message 

https://sway.office.com/VxnHyEJW6EM8er1G?ref=Link 

  

After clicking on the link above, you will need to push “play” in the top right corner of your screen.  Then you 

can scroll through the document. 

  

We are looking forward to getting to know you and working with your child and your family in the coming 

school year!  Welcome to Kindergarten!  😊 

  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Krajnc 

Mrs. Sahota 

Mrs. McCauley 

Ms. Smith 

  

North Ridge Kindergarten Team 
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